
WORSHIP SERVICE CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
Nursery: Infant-1 year | Tiny Tots: 2-3 years

GROWTH GROUPS 
We will not be meeting this week to help prevent the spread  

of novel coronavirus (COVID-19).

Welcome to our worship service this Lord’s Day! 
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a Guest Card and visit our Guest Hospitality desk for a gift.

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• Foundations of First: As we seek to resume our Foundations of 

First ministries, would you prayerfully consider serving in one of the 
following areas: Nursery (Ages 0-1), Tiny Tots (Ages 2-3), or 
Children’s Church (Ages 4-6)? If you are interested in serving in one 
of these ministries, please call the church office or email 
info@fbcmish.org.  

• Sunday Night Ministries: Due to concerns with Covid-19 and trying 
to be as wise as possible, the plan to resume Sunday night 
ministries (including Awana) will begin the first week of October.  

THERE WILL BE NO SUNDAY EVENING 
MINISTRIES IN SEPTEMBER

SCRIPTURE READING & PRAYER FOR THE SERVICE  
Pastor Will Suarez 

Across The Lands 
Opening Song 

PRAYER FOR THE OFFERING 

WORSHIP IN SONG 
Pastor Will Suarez 

MESSAGE 
Pastor Will Suarez 

Fairest Lord Jesus 
Invitation Song 

INTERCESSORY PRAYER 
Pastor Will Suarez 

ANNOUNCEMENTS


